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Lynne D. Williams, medical school information 
April 9, 1991 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

First and second-year students from the School of Medicine and students from the 

Clinical Laboratory Science program will be conducting a blood typing drive on April 18 

from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., in the foyer of Jot Travis Student Union. 

The project, which is free to the public, is co-sponsored by the American Medical 

Students Association and Clinical Laboratory Science. Students will do blood typing, 

blood cell counts and measure blood pressure. They also will counsel participants about 

the results of the tests. The students hope that by providing this service, they can 

encourage people to become blood donors . 


